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“GROW, BLOSSOM, FLOURISH” 
 
Attached to the Bulletin is some information about Tewit Band which is our local youth brass 
band. It is a fantastic organisation with over 100 children involved with easy access to instruments 
and tuition. They are holding an Open Day on 25th September and would love you to come along. 
 
A Message from Mrs Kendall: 
 
🎵🎵🎵🎵🎵🎵🎵🎵🎵🎵🎵 
Choir club is due to start next Tuesday, after school, 3.30-4.30pm but only a few have signed up so 
far…If your child would like to join the choir, please get in touch ASAP so that I can work out if the 
club is viable.  
 
As well as being fun and learning lots of musical skills along the way, singing in a choir provides 
opportunities for children that have been missing throughout the pandemic- it’s a great self 
confidence booster and helps children to develop their team work and social skills too!  
 
Ukulele club is also available on a Friday lunchtime for anyone in Y3-6 and I have 2 spaces left for 
1:1 violin or ukulele tuition (violins are available to hire).  
 
If your child is interested in any of the above, please get in touch and I’ll add his/ her name to the 
registers! 
 
Many thanks!! 
Peta     petakendallmusic@gmail.com 
🎵🎵🎵🎵🎵🎵🎵🎵🎵🎵🎵 
 
 
Please also see attached a letter from FONR. They are very grateful for the feedback they have 
received recently and are keen to get started on some new events this year. Please have a look at 
their letter and make yourself known to them if you are able to help and support the vital work 
that they do. 
 
We have recently added some dates to our online calendar, please have a look to see what is 
coming up this term. You will also get the chance to see our new look website 
www.asnrfellowship.ycst.co.uk ! 
 
With every blessing, 
Mrs Andrews 


